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 You are invited by your Merck representative, John Charles Pike, to a medical education 
program for health care professionals and health care business professionals only that will 
focus on: 

 

 

Yuanbin Chen, MD 
 

Yuanbin Chen, MD, PhD is a medical 

oncologist at Cancer and Hematology 

Centers of Western Michigan, 

specializing in thoracic malignancies. 

He holds practice privileges at 

Spectrum Health and Mercy Health St. 

Mary's Hospital and is active within the 

Cancer Research Consortium of 

Western Michigan.  Dr. Chen attended 

medical school at Sun Yat-Sen 

University of Medical Sciences in 

China where he also completed a 

degree in Pharmacology.  He 

completed a fellowship in medical 

oncology at National Cancer Institute 

(NCI) in Maryland.  He is board 

certified in Internal Medicine and 

Medical Oncology.  Dr. Chen has been 

published in scientific journals, most 

recently in Oncotarget and Clinical 

Cancer Research.  He is actively 

involved in clinical trials and cancer 

drug development and maintains 

active membership with the American 

Society of Clinical Oncology, American 

Society for Cancer Research and the 

International Association for the Study 

of Lung Cancer. 

A First-line Treatment Option for Patients With 
Metastatic NSCLC: Clinical Data and Patient Case 

Learning Objectives 

 Present clinical data on a first-line treatment option for metastatic NSCLC 

 Review safety profile and significant adverse events 

 

Date 
Thursday, June 27, 2019 
 
Time 
6:00 PM EST 

 

Location 
The Chop House 
190 Monroe Avenue Northwest 
Grand Rapids, MI 49503 
(616) 451-6184 

 
Space is limited. Please contact the Representative listed below before Thursday, 
June 27, 2019 to confirm your reservation. 
             
              John Charles Pike 
             john.pike@merck.com 

 

To comply with certain federal, state, and local laws that prohibit or limit the provision of meals to health care professionals and/or state 

employees, Merck does not offer a complimentary meal to individuals who are subject to such restrictions. Attendees to whom such 

restrictions apply should not avail themselves of the complimentary meal. The venue will, however, provide an opportunity for the meal to 

be charged to an attendee’s personal account (eg, credit card). If you are unsure of your state’s laws and regulations, we ask that you 

please check prior to attending this event. 
 

Merck is pleased to sponsor this program, which contains information consistent with FDA guidelines.  This program is not an accredited 

CME program and is not designed to meet any training and/or educational requirements. 

 

The speaker for this program is speaking on behalf of Merck. 
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